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January 18, 2024 

 

Mike Hart 
Cottonwood Land and Farms, LLC 

P.O. Box 229 

Boulder, CO 80306 
 

Re: Greeley West Pit - File No. M-1977-081;  

         DRMS inspection December 2023 – Resolution of problem with markers  

 
Dear Mr. Hart: 

 

The Division received your response to a Compliance Problem cited in the Division’s report from the 
inspection that was conducted on December 19, 2023.  The status of the corrective action regarding the 

cited problem is as follows: 

 
Compliance Problem, Signs and Markers: Failure to properly mark the southeast part of the 

boundary. 

This problem is considered to be resolved as a result of survey documentation that you sent on January 

15, 2024 and other correspondence (email).  
 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 601-2276 or by email at 

Rob.zuber@state.co.us. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
 

 


